STATE OF NEBRASKA

Rich Kuzelka
Federal Highway Administration
100 Centennial Mall North Room 220

Lincoln, Nebraska 68508

Dear Rich,

DEPARTMENT OF ROADS

John L. Craig, Director

1500 Highway 2 * PO Box 94759 ¢ Lincoln NE 68509-4759

Phone (402) 471-4567 * FAX (402) 479-4325 » www.dor state.ne.us

November 18, 2008

The Nebraska Department of Roads accepts the transfer of State Planning and Research
Funds for the following Nebraska lead Pooled Fund project.

TPF Project Number: TPF-5(193)

TPF Project Title: Midwest States Regional Pooled Fund Project
Ta Nebraska
From: Any State

These funds will be used under the Transportation Pooled Fund Program. If you have any
questions, please contact me at 402-479-4337.

Sincerely,

* k)

J6di Gibson
Research Coordinator

An Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer



